
Announcement of International Experience Program (IEP) 
Message for B. Pharm Semester – VI, Students 

 

Ref no.: GTU/STP/ B.Pharm/3189                       Date: 31 March 2012 

 

To all the students of B.Pharm 

Submission date for IEP (Pharmacy) has been extended till 10th April 2012 for those students having no 
backlog (i.e. from 1st to 5th Sem.) and who have successfully cleared all the backlog till 5th Semester are 
now eligible to apply. 

Eligible students should submit filled up application forms, parent consent letter, a copy of passport (if they 
do have passport, they should apply immediately) along with a demand draft at Room No: 128, GTU office 
on or before 4:00 PM on 5/4/2012. 

List of documents required for visa process will be announced soon. Students are informed to keep 
checking GTU circulars regularly to keep update. 

 

         

           

 


